
Date:  May 26, 2020 
  

1. The ECU RFA Executive Committee has approved and recommend the acceptance of two 
additional ECU retirees to ECU RFA board of directors.  The two retirees are: 

a. Mary Beth Corbin (corbinm@ecu.edu) and 
b. Jeffery Woodruff (woodruffjcb@gmail.com). 

2. Mary Beth retired from ECU, September 2019.  She was director of the office of student 
transitions and first year programs in Student Affairs.  Mary Beth was recommended by board 
member, Laura Sweet. 

3. Jeffery Woodruff retired from ECU, June 2020.  He was managing director of the ECU School of 
Theatre and Dance, College of Fine Arts and Communications.  During his tenure, he oversaw 
854 performances of 147 productions resulting in 332,287 ticket sales.  Jeffery was 
recommended by this writer. 

  
Please welcome Mary Beth and Jeffery to the ECU RFA Board of Directors.  I am sure we can find 
excellent committee work opportunities for both!  I have added both to our distribution list.  I am 
hopeful we will be able to hold meetings in person at some reasonable future time. 
Thanks, 
Archie 
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